"Festival of Music University of Cantabria” (FEMUC)
International Campus of Excellence
Cantabria University is organizing a music festival where they are represented universities from around the world. A diverse and eclectic festival that can show original and innovative works of different musical styles. One of main goals is to strengthen relations between universities. Therefore, we want the participating musicians are members of the university community (teachers and researchers). There are many countries in which music is associated with university departments, endowed with good professionals. It's also possible to involve mixed groups formed by teachers and pupils.

We are in the process of searching and selecting the proposals that seem most interesting and, therefore, we make contact with your university, in order to convey this message to the music department, for teachers to learn about our initiative and send us information about any groups or soloists in the case that there interest in participating.

Cantabria University plans to finance the travel, accommodation, food and a cultural tour to the musicians selected for the festival. They all will have the opportunity to live for a few days with colleagues, exchange ideas, experiences ... as well as to publicize their work. The festival will make possible to build relationships between universities, an idea that ties in directly with the purposes of international excellence campus of the University of Cantabria.

The festival will take place on days 1 through July 3, 2011 and the University will release a CD with all concerts.

You can contact us via e-mail:

elena.riano@unican.es
Sincerely,

María Elena Riaño 
Director of Music Hall UC

